Cheryl Lund

From:

Jennifer Bragar < jbragar@tomasilegal.com>

Sent:

Thursday, October 04, 2018 9:49 AM

To: Cc: Li Alligood; Idix@fhco.org connellpc@comcast.net

Subject:

RE: Gearhart zone change - draft Goal 10 findings for your review

Dear Li and Carol,

HLA and FHCO have reviewed your memorandum with draft Goal 10 findings. Thank you for your effort, your review of the out-of-date HNA and bringing the discussion up to date with reference to the soon-to-occur County-wide Goal 10 planning efforts. These are the kind of Goal 10 findings that will allow planners to measure whether housing goals will be reached in the long term. As your caveat at the end suggests – there is no guarantee that affordable housing or dense housing will be built at this site – but with these findings, the problem is identified and the City is taking steps to try to alleviate some of the concerns.

Hopefully, more findings like this will inspire the City and County-wide planning effort to consider additional tools to help alleviate the affordable housing crisis – minimum densities, additional density bonuses for providing permanently affordable housing in the mix, and other types of incentives, as well as allowing cottage type development that helps focus on design and density at the same time.

We appreciate that the City and applicant took our concerns seriously – if the density does materialize, it will be a lasting legacy for the property owner to provide housing in his community for generations to come.

Jennifer Bragar | jbragar@tomasilegal.com

Tomasi Salyer Martin | 121 SW Morrison Street, Suite 1850 | Portland, Oregon 97204

Tel: 503-894-9900 | Fax: 971-544-7236 | http://www.tomasilegal.com





Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message may contain confidential or privileged information. If you have received this message by mistake, please do not review, disclose, copy, or distribute the e-mail. Instead, please notify us immediately by replying to this message or telephoning us.

Tax Advice Notice: IRS Circular 230 requires us to advise you that, if this communication or any attachment contains any tax advice, the advice is not intended to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of avoiding federal tax penalties. A taxpayer may rely on professional advice to avoid federal tax penalties only if the advice is reflected in a comprehensive tax opinion that conforms to stringent requirements.